
18/07/2020 

MRS Belinda Clarke 
- 2 Seebrees ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
Clarkes@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

Please, I would urge you to reconsider approval on the submission for the site at Allambie. We 
must maintain the Bushland around Manly Dam to be a natural biodiverse environment . So 
much of our beautiful local area gets lost in overdevelopment, drowned in concrete and 
pollution runoff which wrecks the water quality in Manly Dam, the last freshwater recreation 
place in Sydney. It’s the reason we love our area so dearly, we lost 9 hectares to the Manly 
Vale School Development, please no more bush can be lost. 

Sent: 18/07/2020 8:27:56 PM
Subject: Online Submission


